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File No. 030137-0012 

Re: CPV Sentinel Energy Proiect: Docket No. 07-AFC-3 

Dear SirMadam: 

Pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 20, sections 1209, 1209.5, and 121 0, 
enclosed herewith for filing please find Applicant's Status Report #3. 

Please note that the enclosed submittal was also filed today via electronic mail to your 
attention. 

Very ydrqyours, 

Senior Paralegal 

Enclosure 

cc: CEC 07-AFC-3 Proof of Service List (w/encl. via e-mail) 
Michael J. Carroll, Esq. (w/ encl.) 



Michael J. Carroll 
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP 
650 Town Center Drive, Suite 2000 
Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
(714) 540-1235 
Counsel to Applicant 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
ENERGY RESOURCES 

CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: ) Docket No. 07-AFC-3 

Application for Certification, 
1 
) APPLICANT'S STATUS REPORT #3 

for the CPV SENTINEL ENERGY PROJECT ) 
by CPV Sentinel, LLC 1 

1 
) 

Applicant hereby submits its Status Report #3. 

Proiect Issues 

As indicated in Staffs Status Report #4, the only significant unresolved issue regarding the 
project that Applicant is aware of relates to the water supply plan for the project. Set forth below 
is a more detailed explanation of this issue, which builds upon the summary provided by Staff. 

On February 19,2008, in response to concerns raised by Staff regarding the initial water supply 
plan for the project, Applicant submitted a supplement to the Application for Certification setting 
forth a revised water supply plan ("Revised Water Supply Plan"). Under the Revised Water 
Supply Plan, the Applicant proposes to extract groundwater onsite to meet the project's expected 
use of approximately 550 acre-feet per year ("AFY") on an average lifetime basis, and up to 
1,100 AFY in any calendar year. The water will be withdrawn from the Mission Creek 
Subbasin, which is part of the Coachella Valley Groundwater Basin. As a result of 
implementation of two fresh water conservation programs, the project will not result in any net 
increase of fresh water use. In addition, the proposed project involves a groundwater recharge 
program that more than offsets groundwater extraction for the power plant's direct cooling 
requirements. Each of these programs are addressed below. 
















